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SUTHERLAND Tara

From: YOUNG Daniel
Sent: 19 February 2024 11:53
To: SUTTON Alexander
Subject: Fw: Follow up to meeting on Local Plan 2040 - missing Part A information to your 

consultation response

Hi Alex, 
 
Part A completed from Natural England below - can you save it in the folder and move the response 
over to the 'to be input' folder please? 
 
Cheers 
 
Dan 
 
Daniel Young 
Principal Planning Policy Officer l Planning Department l Oxford City Council l St. Aldate’s l Oxford l OX1 1BX l  

 
Website: www.oxford.gov.uk 

From: Elphick, Laura  
Sent: 19 February 2024 11:28 AM 
To: Planning <planning@oxford.gov.uk> 
Cc: YOUNG Daniel  
Subject: RE: Follow up to meeting on Local Plan 2040 - missing Part A information to your consultation response  
Hi there, 
Please see completed part A response for the Local Plan 2040 regulation 19 submission from Natural England. 
Kind regards 
Laura  

From: YOUNG Daniel   
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 10:54 AM 
To: Elphick, Laura  

 
Cc: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Follow up to meeting on Local Plan 2040 - missing Part A information to your consultation response 
Hi All, 
Further to my email yesterday - as i mentioned in our catch up, we are still awaiting a completed part 
A response to your submission, we need this extra information to ensure we meet our statutory 
duties with managing your response. Would one of you (perhaps best coming from you Laura as I 
think it was you who sent in the submission originally) please be able to fill out the below table and 
get it sent back to our main policy inbox (cc'd) as soon as possible so we can make sure our records 
are up-to-date and we have what we need to process your response for the examination. 
Many thanks 
Dan 

Name (if different from submission)  Laura Elphick 

Postal Address  
 

Red Kite House 
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Post Code  
0X10 8BD 
Email Address (if different from submission)  

 
Are you happy for the first line of your address and postcode to be published with your response(s)? 
(Please select/underline one of the options)  
Yes – you may state my name and the first line of my address and postcode when publishing my response.  
If you wish to be notified about the progress of the Plan following this stage, please select/underline one 
or more from the following options:  
I wish to be notified when the Council submits the Oxford Local Plan 2040 to the Government?  
Daniel Young 
Principal Planning Policy Officer l Planning Department l Oxford City Council l St. Aldate’s l Oxford l OX1 1BX l  

 
Website: www.oxford.gov.uk 

From: YOUNG Daniel  
Sent: 15 February 2024 5:54 PM 
To: Elphick, Laura

 
Cc: HARRISON Sarah B. ; WYATT Richard  
Subject: Follow up to meeting on Local Plan 2040 - Council's initial responses to your comments  
Hi All, 
Many thanks for meeting with us on Wednesday, it was helpful to go through a bit of your response 
and discuss things in general. As promised, attached is a Word doc with the table where we have 
pulled out all of your comments from your response and drafted some initial responses to them - it 
includes where we propose to look into things further, propose changes to the submission plan, or 
where we feel a change is not warranted on the basis of further explaining our thinking. 
Happy to hear that generally you are okay with what we have proposed in the Local Plan. Whilst we 
weren't able to get through everything on Weds, I think the key area to resolve is your comments 
around the HRA - we have tried to look into this a bit more following the discussion and have set out 
some comments in the table - but if you have any written up comments following your review of the 
additional material we shared since the initial consultation, would appreciate if you can share with us 
to help us ensure we resolve your concerns.  
Proposed next steps 
Moving forward, we are keen to get to a place where we are able to have resolved your concerns by 
the time we submit the plan (and to document how we have worked together on this via a statement 
of common ground). In addition to any specific comments on HRA I mention above, it would be useful 
if you can cast your eyes through the attached and perhaps flag back to us where you disagree or 
wish for further clarification. To save you time, suggest you perhaps just leave anything you are happy 
with as it is and we will take that as agreement (rather than you responding on every line in the table). 
Instead, just focus on commenting on anything where you want to discuss further (perhaps either 
mark up the table with comments or tracked changes, however is easiest).  
Once we've heard back from you on these proposed responses, I'd suggest we could then have a 
follow up meeting/call to discuss any remaining outstanding issues as we want to try and ensure we 
get to a place of agreement between us before submission. In meantime, I will start drafting up a 
simple statement of common ground which documents our discussions together for the inspector 
and refers to this table in an appendix for the finer detail of how we've responded to your feedback. 
Will of course share that with you in due course. 
Hope that all sounds sensible/agreeable with you? 
Many thanks 
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Dan 
Daniel Young 
Principal Planning Policy Officer l Planning Department l Oxford City Council l St. Aldate’s l Oxford l OX1 1BX l  

 
Website: www.oxford.gov.uk 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. All communications 
sent to or from Oxford City Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with relevant legislation. if you have received this email in error please 
notify the author by return email. 

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 This email and any attachments is intended for the named recipient only. 
If you have received it in error you have no authority to use, disclose, store or copy any of its contents and you 
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systems. Communications on Natural England systems may be monitored and/or recorded to secure the effective 
operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.  




